
Fmm Rural Electric Cooperative Corporalion 
504 South Broadway, Ghgow, KY42141 e EO. BOX 1298, GkWgOW, KY42142-1298 e (270) 651-2191 e FAX (270) 651-7332 

odd you have any lease c o n t ~ t  me at 27Q-65 1-2 193. you. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures - 2 

www..farmersrecc.com 

A Touchstone Energy" Cooperative ~ 

http://www..farmersrecc.com


Mr. T. Scott Riddle 
1070 Bluff Springs Road 
Glasgow, ICY 42141 

Dear Mr. Riddle: 

Recently, you coiiimented by e-mail to tlie Kentucky Public Service Commission about the cooperative's 
recent rate tiling. We receive copies of all such comments as a normal part of' the rate acljustment 
process. 

1 certainly understand your concerns and comments included in your e-mai I.  However, I would like to 
have the opportunity to provide you with fiirtlier information about the cooperative's need for an 
aci,justment in rates, as well as our efforts over tlie years to manage costs and keep our rates as low as 
possible. 

The effective rate per kW1i yoti pay has gone up over the past Ikw years, but that is solely due to tlie fiiel 
adj iistiiieiit and environmental costs incurred by our power supplier, East Kentucky Power. One hundred 
percent of tlie monies charged for tliose costs on your monthly electi ic bill go directly to East Kentuchy 
Power to reimburse thein for their actual costs. The Kentucky Public Service Commission rcgularly 
audits tlie fiiel ad.iiistment and environmental accounting processes to ensure compliance with all 
regulations. 

Our rate request filing of January 9"', is to provide i-armers with needed monies to cover oiir distribution 
expenses. We honestly have not aciiiisted o w  electric rates f'or those costs since 1986. 

I invite yoti to give me a call so we can discuss your concerns inore fully. If you would prefer, I would 
invite you to stop by tlie office so wc could persoiially visit. I work for you and all oftlie members anti I 
assure you that we are trying to work i n  your best interest. These are tough times for everyone and I don't 
take that lightly. Yoti may contact me at 6.5 1-2193. I look forward to tall\ing with you. 

Sincerely, 

William T. Pratlier 
President & CEO 



Mr. Joseph A. Prioi-e 
198 Cole Circle 
Glasgow, I<Y 42141 

Dear MI-. Priore: 

Recently, you commented by letter to tlie I<cntucl<y Public Sewice Commission about tlie cooperative‘s 
recent rate filing. We receive copies of all such coinmcnts as a nonnal par( o f  the rate ad.jiistment 
process. 

I certainly understand your coiiceriis and coriimcnts included in your letter. I-lowevei, I would like to 
Iiave the opportunity to provide you with further information about tlie cooperative’s need for an 
ad.justment in rates, as well as our efforts over tlie yeais to inaiiage costs and keep our rates as low as 
possible. 

As you pointed out in your lettei, the effective, bottoni-line rate you pay per kW1i lias indeed gone up 
over the past few years. But tlie cause of that lias been solely due to our p o w r  supplier‘s fuel arid 
environmen1al costs. They are costs that are unavoidable in the generation and delivery of electricity to 
our inembcrs. Farmers docs not retain any of the monics charged for fuel ad.justment or environmental 
costs One hundred percent of those dollars arc forwarded to our powci supplier, East Kentucky Power, 
to reimburse their actual costs. The I<entucky Public Scrvice Coinmission rcgulnrly audits tlie accounting 
processes for tlie fuel adjustment and environmental siircliai ge to ensure that a11 rules and regulations 
have been adhered to. 

Our rate request iiliiig ol‘.lanuary 9”’, is to provide Farmcrs with iieeded monies to cover our distribution 
cspcnses. We honestly have not ad,justed oiir electric rates for those costs since 1986. 

I invitc you to give me a call so we can discuss your coiiccriis iiiore fully. If you would prefer. 1 would 
invite you to stop by the office so we could personally visit. I work foi you and all of tlic members and 1 
assure you that we are trying to work in your best interest. ‘I’liesc arc tough tinies for everyone and I don’t 
take that lightly. You may contact me a1 65 1-2 193. I look forward to talking with you. 

Sincerely, 
A 

William ‘I-. Prather 
President & CEO 


